
May 3rd, 2024 

Dear brothers and sisters at Mt. Olive, 

I have received the call you issued to me to serve as your pastor. I thank God for this 
humbling opportunity to consider where I might best serve God and his kingdom. I 
also thank you—that you have considered me a worthy candidate to serve you and 
your community as pastor 

I ask you to keep my family and me in your prayers as we wrestle with the two calls I 
now hold (I’d also love your prayers for the people and ministry of Illumine). I 
welcome input you may have and invite you to contact me, if you desire. My email 
address is nathanl@illuminechurch.com, and you're also welcome to call or text me 
at (810) 224-1250. 

In Jesus’ peace, 

Pastor Nathan Loersch


